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UPCOMING EVENTS

Wed, Jan 18 Midnight
AIM Theory Registrations Level 3-12 (see below) 

Sun, Jan 15 


AIM Repertoire Substitution Requests due to Stephanie 





Myers hisamimyes@gmail.com 
Fri, Jan 20 10 AM

GAE “Schubertiad” at Schmidt Gallery SWIC (info 





below)
Sat/Sun, Feb 18/19

AIM Level 3-12 Theory Exams at SWIC. TBA at SIUE

Wed, Mar 15 Midnight
AIM Repertoire Forms due

Fri, Mar 17, 10 AM

GAE Meeting Details TBA
Wed, Mar 22
Midnight
AIM Levels 1-12 Performance Registrations Due

Fri, Apr 21, 10 AM

GAE Meeting at SIUE. Dr. Chris Tsitsaros from 




University of Illinois, “Elements of Technique” 




showcasing his own compositions.
Sat/Sun, Apr 22-23

AIM Performance Exams at SWIC

Sat/Sun, Apr 29-30

AIM Performance Exams at SWIC
CALLING FOR ‘SCHUBERTIAD’ PERFORMERS 
 
Although the official definition of a “Schubertiad” is “an event at which the music of Schubert is performed”, several years ago GAE adopted the term “Schubertiad” to refer to what has become a popular tradition: our January meeting consisting of a member concert, art tour, and luncheon at the Schmidt Art Gallery at SWIC. This year’s version will be Friday, January 20 at 10 AM, but according to Chairman Heidi Shepherd, she has so far received word from only two persons who are planning to perform. Any composer, any instrument, ensemble, voice, or soloist is welcome. A salad luncheon will follow the art tour and the concert, and luncheon reservations are requested.  Email Heidi Shepherd to register your performance and/or luncheon reservation. Luncheon cost $10.
AIM THEORY REGISTRATIONS DUE by Midnight JAN 18!


If you have AIM students in levels  and up, this reminder is for you! The forms are available to download at http://www.gatewaymusicteachers.org/aim-information.  Student fees are mailed to our Treasurer, Karen Koch. Student registrations are sent to LeAnn Halvorson for scheduling on February 18th or 19th. Important AIM information, including clarification of technique requirements and Level 12 Repertoire requirements, are available in the AIM supplement prepared by Joan Witte. If you did not print out a hard copy of this year’s yearbook, this is available as “AIM SUPPLEMENT” on the GAE website here.  
INVITE A GUEST TO MEETINGS. . .


 . . .because new members who join between Jan 1 and June 30 of the year will receive half price on their state and national dues! There is LOTS of information available here concerning recruiting new members. In addition to friendship, knowledge, shop talk, inspiration, and sometimes food (!), members can take advantage of valuable discounts at Office Max/Office Depot available to MTNA members. Another perk is the availability of MTNA’s Teacher Enrichment Grants which may be used for private study, college-level course work or special projects in performance, pedagogy, music theory and composition.
YET ANOTHER PIANO FOR SALE! from LeAnn Halvorson
 

“I’m quickly feeling like a piano dealer. Here is the latest, and it looks like a good one from the friend of a former piano parent of mine. It is a console Wurlitzer and the owner wants $150.00. You can contact Linda Idoux at her work about this piano, ph: 618-281-4538 (this is a floral shop in Columbia).”
OPPORTUNITY FOR STUDENT PIANIST

The Belleville Philharmonic Youth Orchestra has provided information concerning some piano student opportunities. The Tuerck Concerto Competition will take place the afternoon of Saturday, March 25. Details for this year’s contest will soon be posted online. Also, there may be an opening for an advanced youth piano student who is interested in auditioning for the orchestra and could split accompanying and playing his/her orchestral instrument. Contact +1.6182355600  info@bellevillephilharmonic.org 
MUSIC LINK MESSAGE from Debbie Meier


“I wouldn’t doubt that [some of you] are already reducing fees for students who are in danger of dropping out of lessons because of financial need and I’m reaching out to you to see if we can help. Teachers can easily become a MusicLink teacher and encourage a student to register as a ML student.  We can offer discounted and free music for the students, and discounts on teaching aids for the teachers.  We reimburse teachers up to $100/year for any expenses they might incur helping the students (e.g. purchasing a metronome, helping pay registration fees for festivals, Guild, etc., special music, and even repairs on an instrument). Tuition is not covered but there are many other offers.  Contact Deb for details.”
TIDBITS 

A slim month for news. Apparently the holidays didn’t produce much that was newsworthy!

KATE BRAATZ  could hardly wait to share her news! “We are so happy to report that our healthy baby boy Phineas Maxwell Braatz was born on January 6th at 11:24 AM weighing 7 lbs. 3 oz. and measuring 21" long.  We are totally in love!”
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BONUS

Have you considered becoming a certified teacher? (GAE currently has seven nationally certified teachers among its membership.) Here is some information to consider. Our current local Certification Chairman is Karen Koch, who notes that an assistance fund is available from GAE to help pay part of the final certification fee. 
Certification “Do You Know That . . .” Tidbits

1.  There are two main ways a music teacher can become a Nationally Certified Teacher of Music (NCTM) through the Music Teachers National Association (MTNA):

a) Teacher Profile Projects (for all applicants except college/university music faculty); and 

b) Administrative Verification (for college/university music faculty only).  Faculty members are NOT automatically Certified by virtue of their job.  They still have to apply, but the verification process is different than completing Teacher Profile Projects.  

2. Music students studying at either the undergraduate or graduate level in a college or university can become Certified, too, by completing the Teacher Profile Projects.   

3.  Teachers do NOT have to be members of MTNA or a state music teachers association or a local music teachers association to become Certified.

4.  The initial application fees for Certification vary depending on the applicant.  As of today, these are the current application fees:

	Certification Application Fee
	MTNA Members
	Non-Members

	For first area of Certification
	$200.00
	$350.00

	For each additional area of Certification
	$150.00
	$275.00


	Collegiate Student 

Certification Application Fee
	MTNA Members
	Non-Members

	For first area of Certification
	$100.00
	              $175.00

	For each additional area of Certification
	$ 75.00
	              $137.50


Please see the rest of the Certification links on this website for more information on Certification or visit http://www.mtnacertification.org/. 

(Posted by Susan Lipnick, NCTM, ISMTA Certification Chair 10/16/2015)    END
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